
 
Construction Notice for Neighbours September 15, 2017 

Expect periodic ‘after-hours’ concrete work  
at the mental health facility construction site  

What’s 
Happening 

Concrete finishing will happen after 8pm 
periodically over the next 10 months 

  

Scope of 
Work/Area 

Affected 

Bird Construction has indicated they will sometimes need to do concrete finishing 
work after usual construction hours (i.e. after 8 pm) at the mental health construction 
site. This work must be done right after concrete is poured on each level. Bird expects this 
to happen about once per week over the next 10 months, weather permitting.  
 
The City of New Westminster is aware of this after-hours work. 
 

  

Impact to You Neighbours may see construction crews and trucks on site later than usual. 
Lighting and motorized machinery will also be in use during the concrete finishing.  

Bird sincerely apologizes for the inconvenience. Bird Construction and their 
contractors will endeavour to minimize the impact of noise, dust, and disruption to our 
neighbours while this work is being done. 

  

Questions For urgent construction-related issues after hours call 1-855-857-7075. Email questions to 
feedback@fraserhealth.ca. Or check out Fraser Health's website to see what construction is 
ahead, to learn about the Royal Columbian Hospital redevelopment. 
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